
 

 

6th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Choir Concert at RNCM 
 

The choir will be performing at the Royal Northern College of Music (RNCM) on Friday 6th December 

as part of a concert to raise money for Russian orphans.  We are asked to participate every year- it’s 

always an amazing event and such an occasion for the children to sing at the RNCM in front of a big 

audience! We have already started to rehearse the song but here is the link if your child wants to 

practice at home (we will email you this letter so you can click on the link!): 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=49b_9KmSirk&list=RD49b_9KmSirk&start_radio=1&t=16&t=0 

 

We will be travelling to the RNCM by bus. We will be leaving school promptly at 4.00 pm so that we can 

be there in time for a rehearsal. The concert will start at 7.30pm and finish at approximately 9.30 pm, 

when you will be able to pick your child up from the foyer of the RNCM. Please note, we will not be 

bringing the children back to school after the concert.  

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 

jumper, they will either be given one from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear so that they can 

be easily identified. 

 

A contribution of £3.00 to help cover the transport costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient funds, the visit may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online via Parent 

Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a barcode, which you’ll be 

able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are 

entitled to the cost being funded by school, however you will still need to give consent on Parent Pay. 

You can also give permission by filling in the reply slip overleaf.  

 

Please provide your child with a packed dinner for the trip.  

 

It would be lovely if you could come and support us at the concert. Letters will be going out soon for 

you to order tickets so please keep your eyes out for them. 

 

Finally, we have also been invited back to sing for Chorlton Good Neighbours on Thursday 9th 

January.  This is a local visit during school hours and we will walk to and from St Ninians. We will be 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=49b_9KmSirk&list=RD49b_9KmSirk&start_radio=1&t=16&t=0


 

 

back at school in time for lunch as normal on the day. Parent helpers for this trip would be kindly 

appreciated. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Midge Murray 

Music & Performance Lead 

 

 Choir Concert at RNCM 
 

Name: ____________________________________________  Class: ________________ 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the RNCM     [   ] 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Chorlton Good Neighbours            [   ] 

I am able to help on the Chorlton Good Neighbours trip                          [   ] 

 

Signed : _________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: __________________ 


